Report of Hon Financial Officer to AGM 19th November 2022
The Accounts of the Kent County Bowling Association and all the underlying records and information were provided to Philip Landergan of Landergan & Co Ltd of 26 Burney Street London SE10 8EX . They have confirmed that the Balance Sheet and Income and Expenditure Accounts and the Explanations are in accordance with the records of the Association . 
The Accounts have also been presented to and approved by the Management Committee  .
The Income and Expenditure Account , Balance Sheet and Explanations are attached and have already been circulated and I will be happy to answer any questions .

The Accounts of the Association as at 30th September 2022 are in my opinion in a very satisfactory state .
We have held Affiliation Fees for 2023 at £5 to Kent and £5 to Bowls England but if this level is to continue we must ensure that all Members of Clubs who have access to playing facilities are registered by their clubs and have their Affiliation Fees paid . 
A number of Clubs do not declare all their playing members especially those who only use the facilities for roll-ups . We therefore request that  each Clubs Auditors / Examiners check the Club has properly declared all their Members . Without this draconian exercise we will have to increase fees for the few to cover the many 
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